
STEWARDSHIP SURVEY RESULTS
HEMEL GARDEN COMMUNITIES

To understand how people would like any NEW community spaces or
assets looked after within the Hemel Garden Communities area. 

KEY STATISTICS

Q1. WHO DO YOU BELIEVE PLAYS A PART IN LOOKING AFTER LOCAL
COMMUNITY SPACES AND FACILITIES? (MULTIPLE CHOICE)

Q.2 WHICH LOCAL COMMUNITY FACILITIES, SPACES OR
PLACES ARE IMPORTANT TO YOU?

Q3. WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE THE
LOCAL COMMUNITY HAVING MORE

INVOLVEMENT IN THE CARE OF
COMMUNAL SPACES AND PLACES?

680 
people completed

the survey

93% 
of referrals came from
direct links from emails

or newsletters

1. The local
council (538
responses)

The most popular responses selected:

2. Local people who
volunteer to look
after community

services (430
responses)

3. A local community
organisation e.g. a

trust funded through
charitable donations

(425 responses)
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Yes 90% No 10%

Q.4 DO YOU SUPPORT OR
VOLUNTEER WITH ANY NATIONAL OR

LOCAL ORGANISATIONS?
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Q5. IF YOU WORK FOR A COMPANY OR ORGANISATION,
HAVE YOU USED ‘VOLUNTEERING DAYS’ TO SUPPORT THE

LOCAL COMMUNITY?

Yes 27%

No 37%

17% I would
 like to

19%
Not applicable
 (e.g. retired)

Taking Care of our Spaces, Places & Communities Survey, March 2024, Hemel Garden
Communities. Photos supplied by The Boxmoor Trust, Dacorum Borough Council and
Our Heath Barn.


